
SF Committee 

From: 	 Mary McClung Law <observingmaui@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Monday, November 05, 2018 11:34 AM 
To: 	 BF Committee; Mike White; Riki Hokama; Robert Carroll; Alika A. Atay; Elle Cochran 
Subject: 	 Hana, BF-183 

Honorable Council Members, 

I am writing to request that you place the budget amendment related to $20,000 for Hana Lands appraisal through 
the Open Space Fund on the Budget and Finance Committee agenda for Nov. 13. 

Reference BF-183. 

This will provide critical momentum in the strengthening of the Hawaiian commmunity of Hana, one of the last large 
Hawaiian populations in the islands. One small step for Maui County, one giant leap for the Hawaiian Future. 

Sincerely and Thank you, 

Mary McClung Law, Hana District 

https://www.redbubble.com/people/Bee2deva/portfolio?asc=u  


